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August 1, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Scholarship is one of the core principles by which Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Incorporated was founded upon, on the 
campus of Howard University in 1920. Your child is cordially invited to participate in the 52nd Annual Debutante-
Beautillion Scholarship Program sponsored by Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Incorporated - Epsilon Theta Zeta Chapter. 
Since 1970, this chapter has helped fund over $200,000 in scholarships to students across Hampton Roads. 
Participation in this program provides the opportunity for high school seniors to increase funds for scholarships. 
Students will also be engaged in workshops and activities that will engage them in leadership and community 
service. If you agree to have your son/daughter participate in this auspicious event, please note the following 
obligations and expectations: 
 

● Classified as a high school senior (12th grade) 
● Mandatory participation in one activity/workshop per month (January–April) 
● Plans to attend college or university (verification of acceptance required before receipt of scholarship 

award) 
● A cumulative grade point average of at least a 2.2 (copy of unofficial transcript) 
● One (1) letter of recommendation from teacher, school counselor, clergyperson, or coach/athletic 

director 
● Typed essay from the student detailing his/her future goals, aspirations, and endeavors (not to exceed 

500 words) 
 

Applicants are responsible for submitting completed applications no later than 11:59 PM EST on Friday, January 
13th, 2023. Applications and all supporting documentation should be submitted using this form: 
https://forms.gle/wUnymKg3tzU5k3UK6.    
 
We hope that you and your child accept this invitation to participate in the 52nd Annual Debutante-Beautillion 
Scholarship Program sponsored by Zeta Phi Beta Sorority Incorporated- Epsilon Theta Zeta Chapter. If you have 
any questions regarding this information, please contact us via email at etzscholarship@gmail.com.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl W. Chappell 
Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc. - Epsilon Theta Zeta Chapter 
Scholarship Committee Chair 
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